

CMM/NSC GSA Agenda

Monday, May 14th at 12:00 pm, Room RGN 3126

1. President/Vice

1.1. Mental health letter to FOM – Received receipt April 30th 2018 – awaiting response

- We spoke to Nadine and Bernard, the response is good, they will meet with Vice-Provost who is very sensitive towards the issue right now because of the recent suicide on main campus. They will ask for money so we can hire more counsellors for Grad students specifically.
- Letter was received April 30th, but haven't gotten a response yet.
- We need to instill in new grads that they should ask for help prior to an immediate or dire situation.
- We basically asked to be in a similar program as med students who are able to be seen by a counsellor within 2 weeks
- Last wellness meeting: med student counsellors or the others on site will see students that need emergency help
- We might want to put together all the mental health options available in one document.

1.2. FMGSC meeting – Cancelled

1.3. Get swabbed May 18th 12:30-3:30 (same day as blood donor clinic) free pizza

1.4. FOM meeting?

- No meetings in April, maybe end of May

2. VP Social/Athletic

2.1. Summer BBQ – set a date

- No date yet. BMI had their elections so there is no VP social position right now. New President. We will get in touch with him to discuss movie night
- We might want to get a Rep from them attending our meetings and one of us attending theirs for better coordination?

2.2. Movie night?

- End of May?
- Email any movie ideas!!

2.3. 1st BBQ!!! – Survey will go out tonight – do we have a date?

- Alternative for HI?
- We emailed MedFaci to book, schedule is pretty open
- Do we want to take last 2 weeks of the month with BMI having first 2 weeks, similar to last year

3. VP Academic

3.1. ImageJ/FIJI workshop – May 29th 12:30 – 3pm RGN 2012

- Pizza?
- Pizza is good.

4. VP Student Support / Wellness

4.1. Wellness event for May? Anyone want to run a sculpting etc workshop?

- We have not had a wellness event for some time. WE will organize a wellness hour at the end of June.

5. VP Finance

5.1. Updates?

- We need to get cheques from GSAED.
- See Finance spreadsheet for detailed numbers.
- Give \$ for Young Researchers' Conference after the conference?
- Archery Tag – end of June – early registration to get an idea of how many people
- Trivia Night – July
- Use the 2 session of RGN Fit that we are owed to test turnout, we should also advertise to wellness committee – we should email Kyle sometime this week
- Wellness ran yoga last year, not well advertised
- Running club started by BMI, Monday, Wednesday and Fridays at 4pm – can we coordinate with them
- Beach Volleyball – Friday June 22nd, at 5:30
- More game nights with themes
- Possible Iftaar (opening of the fast) night, details to be planned

5.2. **Updates regarding YRC?**

- **Invoice for CMM/NSC and BMI**

5.3. Received a cheque, Peter has emailed for clarification on sender

6. **GSAED Director**

6.1. GSAED Updates?

7. **Webmaster**

7.1. Updates?

8. **VP Communications**

8.1. Updates?

- Email all information for Biweekly to Saadia

9. **VP Administration**

9.1. Updates?

10. **BSS Rep**

10.1. Update - need more female speakers

11. **Drobi** – Running club advertisements. Where are they?

12. **Reps (OHRI, CHEO, uOSIC, Royal, Heart, CMM, NSC, Masters, New Student, MD/PhD)**

- Rep – will try to arrange the first carpool in June, maybe for an upcoming barbecue
- Trainee committee that arranges events might have more info, try to find out more from rom their meetings

NEXT MEETING: Monday, May 28th (RGN 3126)